May 26, 2017

Truck Tag System Consultation Third-Party Review Contract Awarded

This Bulletin is notice to all stakeholders that the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) has awarded a contract to Cascadia Partners in order to undertake an independent, third-party review of the Truck Tag System.

Mr. Paul Hiom and Mr. Jared Friedman, on behalf of Cascadia Partners, will be conducting research and consultation for the purpose of making recommendations to the OBCCTC on the development and operation of a reformed Truck Tag System.

Mr. Hiom and Mr. Friedman have a sound understanding of Lower Mainland container trucking issues as a result of undertaking a range of previous projects within the Drayage sector. The OBCCTC expects that their existing relationships with industry stakeholders will assist in the successful completion of this contract and is asking all OBCCTC stakeholders to work with Mr. Hiom and Mr. Friedman as they conduct their consultation.

The OBCCTC welcomes ongoing questions, comments and input into its Truck Tag System Consultation and will assist in directing stakeholders to Mr. Hiom and Mr. Friedman if requested.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

la Coff.

Michael Crawford Deputy Commissioner